
  

ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE 

Tel: 0151 652 7828 
Fax: 0151 653 9052 

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk 
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
8th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has been chosen to represent our school at a biodiversity eco project called “Lights Out” 
on 9th November at Wallasey Town Hall. . The children will travel to and from the venue by mini bus 
leaving just after 9 o’clock and arriving back in school before 3.15 p.m.  
 
Each eco team will be given a species in decline in Wirral due to climate change and greater 
urbanisation and they will work with an artist to create sculptural installations to go inside old bell 
shaped lights.  The children will also make some insect bottle lanterns and create artworks for an 
eco booklet.  At the end of the month there will be a family exhibition event for parents to see the 
works exhibited together, and some crafts and cake. We have no details of the exhibition as yet but 
will let you know as soon as the organisers confirm. 
 
Children must wear their school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch with them (no glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks please)  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Miss Newton. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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